
Maintenance Report                                                       09/16/2020

Ongoing projects for SISD, and a look at some of the other Maintenance related work. 

1. Bus grant two buses delivered and other two should be in Thorne Bay 09-14-2020. 

2.   With the coronavirus we are continuing to move forward with projects, completing 
maintenance, while being flexible in our roles to help with added task when and were needed.  
Want to thank all our Maintenance and Janitorial staff for the great work.

3.  Hollis new school design is currently moving forward, and I would like to apologize for the 
discrepancy in total amount during out August 31, 2020 meeting.  In discussing the total cost 
and construction cost only for our 6-year plan I confused the total project cost approximately 
10.3 million with the construction cost of approximately 8.5 million.  Thank you for your time in 
rectifying my mistake.

4.   CIP projects:

A. Kassan has AP&T power going though our location for footers, working with AP&T to 
move so project continue. 

B.  Bus barn is 95% done there where some changes needed to the trim and we are waiting 
on those materials. 

C. Thorne Bay play area all materials on site and contractor is currently working on this and 
at about 50%. 

D.  Hollis design is on schedule and construction was pushed back into CIP to see about 
award in 2021.

5. The start of school is behind us and would like to thank all the staff for working with our 
Maintenance team.  

6.  All yearly maintenance of safety systems are complete.  We had some emergency work on 
sprinklers in Thorne Bay and a pump replacement in NKI that were I identified and still being 
worked.   

 

Respectfully,

Branzon Anania


